

WNBC Meeting Minutes 4/8/10

1. Dale Dougherty requested \$270 to complete the ticket booth that is being constructed by his Building Trades students. This would pay for 2 windows and a steel entry door.
2. Coach Schroeder is requesting \$1,000 for more weights for the weight room. With the addition of more athletes next year more weights are needed. He also mentioned the fact that we may not have enough equipment for the additional football players. That is being checked on by Nick Kearfott and he will get back to the WNBC. Also mentioned was the fact that the coaches are looking to purchase a leg drive machine that costs approximately \$5500.00. This is something that can be used by several different teams, not limited to football.
3. Vicky K and Andrea J are stepping down from the Boosters. They notified Pete prior to the meeting.
4. Basketball Regional's were a success in for the Boosters in regards to the Concession stand.
5. Outdoor Expo did not generate as much profit as we anticipated. Next year the date will be earlier in March, hopefully more people will attend.
6. Marianne asked if the Concession stand would be open for track meets. It was decided that if she can get enough volunteers to work it, we can open it.
7. Coach Lewis from girls travel basketball asked if they could use the concession stand or if we could open it for their home games. Too difficult to keep track of inventory so Boosters will open the stand and staff it. Cindy will be there to open and close after each game.
8. Health department certificates have been received for both the indoor and outdoor stands for the upcoming year.
9. Fair Didley is on 6/16 from 10-5 we will be selling pizza and water.
10. We were asked if post prom could use our pizza warmer and popcorn machine, this was approved.
11. Chris is setting up a Spiritwear Committee with Tami Emricson. They are looking for students as well as parents to join their team.
12. Voted to get Booster table cloth and banner. Nick was checking to see if a promotional rate was still available and will let Chris know.
13. Pete asked that everyone get in touch with everyone that they received donations from last year to try and secure them for this year.
14. Pay-pal is set up on our web-site to accept payment for the outing as well as donations.
15. Membership form to go out in registration packets. Cindy is heading this up, making changes to the form as well as printing 1,000 copies.
16. Elections are going to be the week following our meeting in May. Pete has decided not to run for re-election.
17. From Nick – Banners are up at the baseball/softball fields. We will be hosting the softball regional's at the end of May.
18. Dale Dougherty's request was approved for \$300. The additional \$30 is for lighting.

Meeting adjourned at approximately 7:30

Respectfully submitted by Karen Devore WNBC Secretary

Next meeting May 6th 6:00 P.m. WNHS front conference room